
Homework Expectations in Year 3 

 
Homework diaries are filled in together on Monday morning 
and are checked on a Monday for reading homework.  We 
expect children to read twice a week with a comment written 
by the pupils in the homework diary. Reading question 

stickers will be given on a Monday too. We encourage Year 3 
pupils to be independent with their homework and take 
responsibility for doing it well and adhering to deadlines. 
Please ensure your children show us any notes in the 
homework diary so we can respond promptly. We appreciate 
your support with this. 
 

Monday: 
Homework diaries will be checked for reading comments and 
books will be changed. Spelling sheet will be handed out to 
practice spellings through the week. 

 
Tuesday 
Reading and spelling practice at home. 
 
Wednesday 
Mathletics tasks set linked to current learning. Tasks will 
need to be completed by the following Wednesday. Sometimes 

we will set times table practice on Times Tables Rock Stars 
(TTRS) as the weekly math’s homework. If there are any 
problems with computer access, please let us know. 
 
Thursday 
Reading and spelling practice at home. 
 

Friday 
Children will be tested on their spellings.  
 

 


